
Comic Relief

First day back at pre-school –
Monday 15th April 2024​

​
Pre-school will be closed for Bank
holiday Monday – 6th May 2024​

​
Pre-school we be closed for the
May Half Term – Monday 27th –

31st May 2024​
​

Thank you for all your support.

We are proud to announce that together we raised £200.00 for charity. Although we are a small community, we have a
big heart. The money we raised will make a big difference to people’s lives.

It is everyone’s responsibility to safeguard children. Please see the link for parental support on
safeguarding your children. If you have any concerns are would like advice please come and

speak to one of the team. We are here to offer you support. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
As many of our children have older siblings or older family members, we feel it is important to
be aware of what is available online. TikTok seems to be very popular at the moment so we have
put links to some useful guidance for our families to take a look at. 

Parents' Ultimate Guide to TikTok (Commonsense Media) 
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/parents-ultimate-guide-to-tiktok
 

TikTok app safety – What parents need to know (Internet Matters) 
https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/esafety-news/tik-tok-app-safety-what-parents-need-to-
know/ 

Key Dates

NEWSLETTER 

March has been a very busy month indeed. We
have celebrated Mother’s Day with all our
lovely mums; we have taken part in
fundraising for Comic Relief. We have
celebrated St Patrick’s Day with a range of
activities and searched for those gold coins in
our messy play area. ​
We have also been learning about the Easter
story and have visited our local church to
meet with the vicar who told us all about
Easter.​

Please ensure that your child arrives at pre-school at
their allocated time and are collected at the time agreed. 

Thank you for your understanding.

March 2024 

The month of March  

Arrivals and Collection 
Reminders

Parent support on safeguarding:
Have your say...

We are keen to hear your views
and opinions about the pre-

school. We welcome any
constructive feedback on any
areas that you feel we could

make improvements to make the
pre-school an even better

setting.
 Please email us on: 

info@littlebearcubspreschool.co.
uk Thank you in advance ! 


